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Dear Ms. Kurth:

My name is Michael Domer. I am an orthopaedic surgeon, specializing in adult
reconstruction, trauma, fracture care and sports injuries. I am licensed in Arizona as well
as board certified.

I reviewed the ODC chapter on Knee and Leg. I believe the use of the guidelines
reviewed will improve medical treatment for injured workers and believe they more than
adequately cover the body parts and conditions I treat on a regular basis. The inclusion
of evidence based medicine as a standard for treatment of injured workers will simplify
my care, and give me support in my treatment decisions.

Thank you,
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